



Brooke Primary Academy Wike Gate Road Thorne Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

15th June 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 5 trip to the Doncaster Jamia Mosque Wednesday 6th July 2022

In our RE unit, we have been learning about the Muslim faith of Islam and the importance of the religion for Muslims. As part of this unit, we will be travelling to the Doncaster Jamia Mosque.

The children will be exploring the mosque to gain a deeper insight into the faith to support our developing education.

We will be travelling by coach and will leave school at **9:30am** and will return to school by **12:00pm** in time for lunchtime.

To help make this visit possible we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6 per child to cover transport costs.

If the net cost, after taking into account voluntary contributions, is uneconomic, we may have to cancel the event.

Consent for your child to take part in this event and your voluntary contribution, should be made through **ParentMail**.

Children's lunchtime arrangements will be as normal on this day as they will return to school in time for their dinner.

Children should also wear their normal school uniform and comfortable shoes.

Kind regards,

Miss Sham Benjamin-Webster Year 5 Teacher Miss Jessica Low Year 5 Teacher



Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create